
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Farmington District Office 

1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

IN REPLY REFER TO: March 26, 1997 
San Juan 29-5 Unit (MVPA/DKPA) 
San Juan 30-5 Unit (MVPA/DKPA) 
3162.7-3 (07327) 

Mr. Patrick H. Noah 
Senior Land Specialist 
Phillips Petroleum Company 
5525 HWY. 64 NBU 3004 
Farmington, NM 87401 

RE: San Juan 29- 5 Unit 
San Juan 30-5 Unit 
Unit Wide Downhole Commingling 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Noah: 

Your applications for downhole commingling in the San Juan 29-5 and 30-5 units were received on March 4, 1997. We have 
reviewed the applications to commingle the Blanco Mesaverde and Basin Dakota formations in each of the referenced units. 

Approval for each application is hereby granted. When a well located in either of these units is completed or re-completed 
as a Mesaverde-Dakota downhole commingled well, this office must be notified. Notification must include the following 
information: 

1. Well Name & Location 
2. Formations Commingled 
3. Flowing & Shut-in Bottom Hole Pressures for each Zone 
4. Allocation Procedure (Fixed Allocation or Subtraction Method) 

If any of this data is not available, please include a statement that explains why this information has not been included. This 
approval is for downhole commingling only; operational approval is required. 

Under provisions of 43 CFR 3165.3, you may request an Administrative Review of the order described above. Such request, 
including all supporting documents, must be filed in writing within 20 business days of receipt of this notice and must be filed 
with the State Director, Bureau of Land Management, P.O. Box 27115, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-0115. Such request 
shall not result in a suspension of the order unless the reviewing official so determines. Procedures governing appeals from 
instructions, orders or decisions are contained in 43 CFR 3165.4 and 43 CFR 4.400 et seq. 

If you have further questions regarding this matter, please contact Brian W. Davis at (505) 599-6367 or 599-8900. 

Sincerely, 

bcc: 

Duane W. Spencer 
Team Leader, Petroleum Management 

NMOCD, Santa Fe; DOMR; Suspense (Brian); AIRS; MV PA; DK PA. 
07237:BWDavis:03/24/97:x6367:Phillips295DHCMVDK.ltr 

Note: Application is filed in the Mesaverde Participating Area File. 


